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Oregon already provides incentives and regulations to drive more renewable 

transportation energy sources into Oregon. 

 

In 2015, the Oregon Legislature passed the Clean Fuels Program that, through a 

regulatory framework, incentivizes the sale of renewable diesel. 

 

Pursuant to the Governor's Executive Order 20-04, the Department of Environmental 

Quality is already considering a rule that would more than double the clean fuels 

standard and make fuels like Renewable Diesel even more valuable. 

 

This country is already having problems with getting goods to the marketplace 

without taking diesel fuel away from the trucking companies. We need to make it 

easier to live our lives without making it harder on the companies supplying the 

products that we need. 


